
 

Terms and Conditions for 
Popp Park Yard Sale Spaces 

Town-Wide Yard April 29, 2023 

1. This is a family-friendly event. All items must be family-friendly.   

2. Applications will be accepted on a First come – First served basis and will be notified if spaces 
have been filled. Your space is not confirmed until payment is received. 

3. Vendors with outside spaces must provide their own tables, chairs, tents.   

4. Vendors with inside spaces will be provided 1 picnic table to display items. They will have 2 
feet of floor space on each end of the table.  Please bring your own chair for seating.    

5. Setup begins at 7:30. Breakdown begins at 3pm.   

6. Participants will operate at a minimum from 9:00am to 3:00pm.  Participants may stay later, but 
spaces must be cleaned up and offsite by 4:00pm. 

7. Participants will take all unsold items, boxes, trash etc. with them at the end of the day.  Trash 
receptacles will not be provided, and all spaces are expected to be returned to pre-existing 
conditions.   

8. No smoking is allowed in the vending area. 

9. No pets are allowed.  

10.  Mask and social distancing requirements will follow state mandates/requirements in place on 
the day of the event.   

11. The Town-Wide Yard Sale will be advertised by Vision of Wallkill on our Facebook and 
Instagram pages, www.visionofwallkill.com, in the Wallkill Valley Times, and other local 
websites and social media pages. We encourage you to promote the Town Wide Yard Sale by 
sharing our posts and tagging Vision of Wallkill on your social media pages with posts about 
the yard sale.  

12.  After unloading, please park vehicles to the back of the parking 
areas.   

13.  A Vision of Wallkill representative will be onsite to 
oversee setup and breakdown.   

14.  We look forward to having another successful day!  Happy 
Selling!


